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Lighthouse Christian School is conducting a market assessment to gauge community interest 
and priorities for a potential new private Christian high school in the Gig Harbor area. As part of 
this effort, LCS has launched a community-wide survey. 

This survey is an opportunity to share your thoughts on what a new high school could offer, 
how it can best serve students, and what would make it a place where young people can thrive 
in both faith and learning. Your feedback will help shape a vision that fosters both academic 
excellence and spiritual growth. 

We welcome input from all individuals, whether or not you have school-age children. 
Grandparents, community members, and anyone with an interest in Christian education are 
encouraged to participate. All questions are optional—answer only those relevant to you. 

On behalf of the Lighthouse Christian School High School Vision Committee, thank you for your 
support, feedback, and consideration. 

 
 


